
Carriageway retexturing works on A268 Peasmarsh Road/Two Hovens, Beckley

Highways will be carrying out carriageway retexturing works on 
A268 Peasmarsh Road/Two Hovens, Beckley from South of Rose Bank Cottage to Kitchenour Lane.

Retexturing helps improve the grip of the road and increase skid resistance.
Work will take place 20 & 21 February.  During this time, the road will remain open with temporary traffic lights in place. 

Please also see our website for information about this work: https://www.eastsussexhighways.com/highway-schemes/a268-beckley-retexturing

